From: Irwin, Graeme <graeme.irwin@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 23 November 2021 12:57

To: Carlisle, Heather <Heather.Carlisle@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: {Disarmed} RE: 212498 - Land North of Cobrey Farm, Coleraine Buildings, Coughton, Ross-
On-Wye, Herefordshire HR9 55G case officer email 23/11

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Heather. Thanks for the clarification.

The issue here is that the Environment Agency were not invited fo comment on the
Polytunnels Guide so reference in it to the need to consult us is contrary to what we would
expect to see.

| would therefore have no comments to offer on this one.

Regards.

Graeme Irwin

Planning Specidalist - Sustainable Places (West Midlands Area)

Environment Agency Hafren House, Welshpool Road, Shrewsbury, SY3 8BB

Contact | Mob: 07500 740028 | Ext: 020302 51624 | Int: 314624 | graeme.irwin@environment-
agency.gov.uk

Incidenf management role: Assistant Flood Warning Duty Officer

Creating a better place A
for people and wildlife



